
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
FEBRUARY 15, 2022 
 

 
DUMFRIES TOWN COUNCIL MEETING CANCELED FOR FEBRUARY 15, 2022 

 
 

The Town of Dumfries Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. has 
been canceled.  All action items, presentations, and public hearings for the February 15, 2022 
meeting will be rescheduled to March 1, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php 
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